Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
OIR – Insurance Regulation
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Office of Insurance Regulation, Financial Services Commission, received, on December 13, 2006, a petition from The Chubb Group of Insurance Companies, seeking a waiver, under Section 120.542, Florida Statutes, from implementing the premium discounts required by Rule 69O-170.017, Florida Administrative Code, and from having to provide Form OIR-B1-1655 to their insureds as required by Rule 69O-170.0155, Florida Administrative Code. The petition has been assigned OIR # 88602. Copies may be received from, and written comments submitted to: Bob Prentiss, Assistant General Counsel, Office of Insurance Regulation, Regulatory Section, Legal Services Office, 200 East Gaines Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-4206, (850)413-4183, Fax (850)922-2543, or by e-mail to bob.prentiss@fldfs.com. Comments must be received no later than 14 days from the date of publication of this notice.
